





From:- President: Brian H Williams MBE, VRD., , West Rock, The Cleave, Kingsand, Cornwall PL10 1NF Tel: (01752) 822638 E-Mail: brianhwilliams@hotmail.co.uk

Organising Committee Chair Lesley Weeks 12 Old Chapel Way, Cornwall PL10 1HL Tel: (01752) 822721

E-mail: lesleyweeks2000@hotmail.com

Rebecca Harris Headmistress Fourlanesend Community Primary School Cawsand Torpoint PL10 1LR

10 May 2016

Dear Ms Harris

On behalf of the Black Prince Committee I would like to thank the children of your school for their involvement in the Black Prince Flower Boat Procession this 30th Anniversary year as they are an important part in this third oldest Celtic event and the bearing and performances of those who did participate were a great credit to the school.

The children's' decorated posies and model boats were also the result of a great deal of work on their part and their involvement with the Town Criers was a great success.

That such an event should continue and play an important part on community life is vital and their contribution is so much appreciated.

There is no doubt that this year's event seemed to be the most successful to date and helped to raise valued funds for our local charities greatly benefitting from the event and you really played your part in the event!!

Kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

Brian H Williams President Black Prince Flower Boat Procession